
     Wednesday, January 25, 2023 

Pepperoni Pizza, Steamed Broccoli, 

Garden Salads, Mandarin Oranges, 

Fresh Bananas, Milk  

Mini French Toast Syrup Cup, 

Scrambled Eggs, Smile Fries, Veggie Boats 

with Dip, Baked Apples, Fresh Oranges, Milk  

Fiestada Pizza, Salsa Cup, Refried Beans, 

Corn, Peach Cups, Frozen Sidekicks, Milk  

Chicken Tenders, Waffle Fries, Green Beans, 

Mini Biscuit, Pear Cups, Fresh Apples, Milk  

Chicken Alfredo, Garlic Breadstick, 

Glazed Carrots, Garden Salads, 

Pineapple Tidbits, Dried Cranberries 

or Cherries, Milk  

NO LUNCH SERVICE 

NO LUNCH SERVICE 
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2022-2023 SCHOOL THEME 
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Catholic Schools Week: wear your “Sunday Best” 

8:15 - All School Mass 

2:30-4:00 - High School Musical rehearsal (Undercroft) 

2:30-3:15 - Elementary Quick Recall Practice (4B) 

Catholic Schools Week: wear Hawaiian clothes 
                                                and/or accessories 

2:15-3:30 - Children's Choir Rehearsal (grade 4) 

Catholic Schools Week: wear your Pajamas (no slippers) 

EARLY DISMISSAL AT 11:30! 

 

Catholic Schools Week: wear a Catholic School shirt 

2:15-3:15 - MathCounts practice 

2:30-3:30 - Children’s Choir rehearsal (grades 5-8) 
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WEAR ORANGE AND BLACK W/ UNIFORM BOTTOMS! 

8:15 - Mass (grades K-4) 

2:00-3:30 - Music Share Day (Music Room) 

3:30-5:00 - Challenge Club (Undercroft) 

2:30-4:00 - High School Musical rehearsal (Undercroft) 

2:15-3:30 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice 

2:30 - Elementary Quick Recall Match 

Catholic Schools Week: Mismatch Day with 
                                                Crazy Hair and Crazy Socks 

2:30-4:00 - High School Musical rehearsal (Undercroft) 

2:30 - Elementary Quick Recall Match 
Our new 

ALL IN 

t-shirts 

are here! 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726






Dear Families and Friends, 

I know many were disappointed with not having a Snow Day today. As it turns out, the weather forecasts haven’t been 
particularly accurate recently. Please know I will communicate that information as quickly as possible through email, 
text, social media and tv media when needed. Kenton County transportation has my contact information, and I am in 
touch with several of the principals in the area. 

I am sorry we need to reschedule Open House for this Sunday, January 29th, from 12:30 – 2:00 p.m. I did see some 
wonderful snow people and even a “snow dog.” The Book Fair will be open during the Open House. 

Students will have the option to again wear orange and black tops with uniform bottoms this Friday to cheer on our 
Bengals. I hope you can join us at our All School Mass next Wednesday, February 1st, at 8:15 a.m. The one today was 
lovely. The children sing so beautifully. 

Cheerfully in Christ, 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 
Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 

“Once you learn to read, you will be forever free” 
– Frederick Douglas 

 

 

 

 

That the Book Fair is staffed by volunteer parents?! Thank you to all the parents who are making this a wonderful  
experience for our students. Thank you especially to Mrs. Emily Bradley for organizing the event. 

“Today a reader, tomorrow a leader.” 
– Margaret Fuller 



Thumbs Up! 

BSS Student Representatives: Special Recognition: 

Tommy C.  Frances M. - 2nd place 

Liam C.  Tommy C. - 3rd place 

Ava G.  Stella M. - 4th place 

Emma G.  Annie T. - 5th place 

Frances M.  Tucker W. - 7th place 

Stella M. 

Kate M. 

Olivia R. 

Erin S. 

Gianna S. 

Sam S. 

Annie T. 

Henry W. 

Tucker W. 

Carson W. 

THUMBS UP for the 

following 7th grade students 

for their participation in 

Covington Catholic’s grade 

school essay competition! 

CONGRATULATIONS to  

the five BSS students who 

received special recognition 

for their essays! 

We are so proud of all of you! 



 



 



 



 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN FOR SPRING SPORTS! 
 

Spring signups are currently open for the following sports: 

  Soccer Boys Volleyball 

 Baseball   Flag Football 

  
Details at http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-registration-site 

 
IS SOMETHING MISSING? 

Please check the lost and found 
this weekend during Open House! 

 
Mrs. Gastright has organized everything, 
and we are overflowing with jackets, hats, 

sweatshirts, lunch boxes, water bottles, etc. 
 

Feel free to stop in during the school day as well!  
Just check in with the office when you arrive 

and head down to the cafeteria hallway. 

http://www.bssboosters.com/demosphere-registration-site




 

 

The Cheers to BSS committee have several very exciting auction and raffle items this 
year.  We are still in need of several bottles of bourbon, liquor, wine and/or beer. If you 

would like to donate a nice bottle to our committee, we would greatly appreciate it.  
  

New this year - we have had several family members (i.e., grandparents, aunts, uncles) 
of current and former BSS students reach out to us with donations from their families 
and in their family name.  We plan to incorporate these “legacy” bottles in our bottle 

groupings and baskets.   
  

If you or a member of your family would like to donate, please reach out to Caroline Colvin at 
859.250.8578 or at caroline.colvin@cchmc.org.  Any donation is appreciated. 

  
Thank you very much! 

 Caroline Colvin, Laurie Bauer, and Emily Smith 

Click HERE 

for 

Permission 

Slip 

mailto:caroline.colvin@cchmc.org
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Music-Share-Day_-Permission-Slip-3.pdf


PLEASE SCAN 

THE QR CODE 

OR SIMPLY CLICK 

THE INVITATION 

TO MAKE YOUR 

RESERVATION! 

https://bssky.ejoinme.org/E2T2023


https://checkout.square.site/merchant/

K7XP54QWVB9ZT/checkout/

PT2ZUUXAIHAKDFQ3KB4NNV46  

https://checkout.square.site/buy/4EIBQMIRJJNKLHSUTNZ2WAFD
https://checkout.square.site/buy/4EIBQMIRJJNKLHSUTNZ2WAFD
https://checkout.square.site/buy/4EIBQMIRJJNKLHSUTNZ2WAFD


 INTERESTED IN SOME FRIENDLY COMPETITION 
AND EXERCISE ON THE HARDCOURT? 

 
All parishioners and BSS parents are invited to play basketball 

on Wednesday nights in the BSS basketball gym. 

No commitments required - time of play is dependent on gym usage 

& weekly participation. A waiver is required for participation.  

Contact Chris Pfeiffer for more details at 513-374-6494 

or shoot him an email at cpfeiffer@comey.com.  

NDA MIDDLE SCHOOL TRACK & FIELD 

Notre Dame Academy will be offering middle school track and field 

for 6-8 grade girls this spring.  If your daughter is interested, 

there will be an information/sign-up meeting at NDA in the cafeteria 

TONIGHT, Wednesday, January 25 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

If you cannot attend the meeting, please email 

coach Tony Barczak at tbarczak@covcath.org  

mailto:cpfeiffer@comey.com
mailto:tbarczak@covcath.org






Corporal Works of Mercy 
 

BSC has many outreach 

ministries that need 

help: 

 Housing Opportunities of 

Northern KY (HONK)  

 Family Promise (outreach 

to homeless families)  

 Meals to the Homebound  

 Hosting Funeral 

Receptions 

 

Contact the Parish Office for information on these and other 

ministries that focus on the Corporal Works of Mercy. 



Community Events 

CLICK HERE for 

information about 

VIRTUS 

TRAINING 

CLICK HERE for 

BSS CHILDREN’S 

CHOIR 

registration 

CLICK HERE for 

FATIMA 

PROGRAM 

information 

CLICK HERE for 

information about 

ISM GUITAR 

LESSONS 

CLICK HERE for 

information about 

YOUTH 

GROUP 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-2023-Registration.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Fatima-program.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/guitar-Flyer-Calendar-2023.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/guitar-Flyer-Calendar-2023.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/guitar-Flyer-Calendar-2023.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/guitar-Flyer-Calendar-2023.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Youth-Group-Flyer.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Youth-Group-Flyer.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Youth-Group-Flyer.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Youth-Group-Flyer.jpg


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY! 

WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

